John H. Fuller Elementary School

Falcon Newsletter

January 12, 2018

DATES TO REMEMBER

January 15

No School Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 18

Community Presentation 6pm at KHS

January 24

Spelling Bee, 1:30 PM

Dear families,

If you were able to come to our Parent Information Night on Wednesday, THANK YOU! If you were unable to attend, I am happy to share handouts and other information discussed. There will also be upcoming and ongoing opportunities to share your voice with our school community.

Next Thursday, January 18th at KHS there will be a community presentation at 6pm: SAU9 The State of the Schools: Realizing the Full Potential Through Competency Based Education. The evening will have a presentation by Superintendent Kevin

Richard, followed by small group discussions about how the MWV defines student growth and achievement.

Also, coming up at JFS, you are invited to take part in a Focus Group on Friday 2/2/18 at



9:15am. This focus group will be an opportunity to share your ideas, concerns, and questions that you have moving forward with flexibly grouping students and possible multiage configurations. If you have ideas, concerns, or questions prior to the focus group on Friday 2/2, please call 356-5381 or email me at

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Nutting

d nutting@sau9.org.

SAVE THE DATE
Grandparents'
Day
April 6, 2018



EXTRA EXTRA

Read all about the bike raffle!



School Store is selling tickets for a trick bike!

Tickets are only 50 cents.

Drawing is January 30, 2018.

School Store is open Tuesdays at all lunches.

Know the CODE ~ C.L.O.V.E.R.S.

John Fuller is fortunate to be able to offer the ESSC (Eastern Slope Ski Club) Jr. Ski Program to students in grades 1-6.

During the week of January 2-5, 2018, students reviewed ski and snow boarding expectations. Therefore, we wanted to share the acronym for expectations with families. <u>C.L.O.V.E.R.S.</u>

C-Control

L-Lifts

O-Overtaking (passing)

V-Visible

E-Entering

R-Respect

S-Signs









Please remember to check LOST & FOUND in the cafeteria.

Thank you!



